
Take Coaching to the Chapter 
Land O’ Lakes District 

 

Objective: 
The goal of Take Coaching to the Chapters (TCTC) is to provide coaching to choruses who 

want to improve their performance package or basic repertoire. It is meant to share the rich 

music education resources we have in the District directly with chapters. 

 

Details: 
The expenses for the coach are paid by the District Treasurer: 

♫ Mileage is at the standard District rate of 40 cents per mile.  

♫ The District does NOT pay a stipend for the coach, but will reimburse expenses incurred for 

the evening such as a meal en-route or with the Director prior to the coaching session. 

♫ There is a limit of two coaching sessions per calendar year. 

♫ Note: It is preferred that the coaches live within a distance from the chapter that they can 

return home the same evening. 

 

How to Request a Coaching Session: 

1. The chapter Music Team should decide what type of coaching they would like for their 

chorus. The main areas for coaching are as follows: 

✓ General Coaching 

✓ Vocal Production 

✓ Presentation 

 

2. Then the chapter should determine available dates for the coaching session. For the 

purpose of scheduling, it is important to have more than one date. Note: The best time for 

a coaching session would be about 3-6 weeks prior to District Convention or annual show. 

3. In selecting a coach, it is important that the coach selected be familiar with the chorus and 

the director. It is possible a chorus may want a certain coach, however, it must be 

recognized this may not be possible due to availability and/or stipend required as described 

above. 

 

 

To arrange for a coaching session for your chorus, contact:  

TTCC Chairman: Judd Orff – juddorff3108@msn.com 

VP of Chapter Support: Jim Rasmus (pjras20@gmail.com  
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